
 CLASS OF 2021 
SENIOR ALL NIGHT PARTY 

Dear Local Business Owner, 

For the more than 25 years, Spring Lake Park High School (SLPHS) parents have upheld 
the tradition of providing graduating seniors an all-night party immediately following 
graduation, allowing students the opportunity to safely celebrate on one of the most 
exciting nights of their young adult lives. We are proud to say that 85% of the senior class 
participate in this unique event. This year the party will be on June 11, 2021 at the Blaine 
Bowlero immediately following the SLPHS graduation ceremonies. 

The Senior All-Night Party costs $30,000 to host, half of which is funded by student 
registrations. To keep the event affordable, the other $15,000 is funded by generous 
contributions by community businesses and SLP parents, as well as from a variety of 
committee fundraising efforts.   

Your contribution will help make the 2021 Senior All-Night Party a memorable one for our 
375 seniors. We welcome any assistance you can give us.  The funds are used to cover on 
site expenses relating to renting the Bowlero facility, bus transportation, food, 
casino, hypnotist, student prizes, and other fun on site activities.    

SLP SANP is a tax-exempt organization (EIN 47-2026219) and your donation will qualify as 
a charitable deduction for tax purposes.   

Donations can be mailed to the address below.  For questions or to arrange for donation 
pick-up, please contact me directly. 

Please mail donations to:  

SLP Senior All Night Party c/o 
Pam Wellen
3006 Aspen Lake Dr NE 
Blaine, MN  55449 

With great appreciation, 

Pam Wellen - SLP SANP Donations Committee 
pamwellen@gmail.com 




